Minutes of PPG meeting of the Old Henry Street Medical Centre held on 
Wednesday 29th March 2023
PRESENT ON BEHALF OF PATIENTS; Barry Sharp, Lillian Sharp, Julie Ellis, Eileen Brunt, Susan Kavanagh 

PRESENT ON BEHALF OF MEDICAL CENTRE; Jane Foster and Charlotte Chapman 

APOLOGIES; Michael Pollard

MINUTES WERE DISTRIBUTED AND READ AND VERIFIED AS TRUE.

MATTERS ARISING;

Sk presented us with a prototype of a card we are producing to give out to patients advertising the facilities we have at the surgery And advertising the walking group and the PPG group. Layout was agreed and cost of printing is to come out of the funds we hold Ask my gp facility to be included.  SK was asked to price up the cards and have them printed. The quantity depending on the cost to produce them

We were all given a copy of the amended survey for comment and EB suggested that we change the box stating sex to gender instead.

100 to be printed and used in the surgery CC agreed to collate them for us.

COVID BOOSTER JABS booster jabs will become available for the over 75s and any vulnerable patients in late spring

ASSOCIATE PHYSICIANS JF/CC advised us that we are to have 2 associate physicians starting 17 April 2023 They will be able to see patients thus relieving the pressure on the GPs but as yet are not able to prescribe any medication.

PHARMACISTS we now have 2 pharmacists on line, Who will be able to review patients medication they will be able to ring patients up at home.

This way making sure that patients are on the right drugs.

SK noted that we don’t have ‘ASK MY GP’ on Wednesdays.  JF/CC explained there is no surgery on Wednesday Afternoons, so the Doctors are playing Catchup trying to clear the backlog of calls form ‘ASK MY GP’.

NEXT MEETING.  WEDNESDAY 31 MAY 2023 AT 2.30PM

